
 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Monday 2nd December 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We take great pleasure in inviting you to our Year 1 and 2 Christmas spectacular of ‘Children 

around the world’! The performance will take place in the school hall at 9.15am – 10:00am on 

Wednesday 11th December 2013.  

 

Due to capacity limits we can only allocate 2 tickets per family. However, should there be any 

spare tickets please indicate if you would like to be considered on the slip below. Please complete 

and return to school by Friday 6th December 2013. 

 

Tickets will then be issued and sent home with your children on Monday 9th December 2013. 

Tickets will indicate the number of seats reserved for your child’s family.  

 

We look forward to sharing our performance with you.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham             Miss Mulligan        Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher        Year 2 Teacher       Head Teacher  

 

 

Years 1 and 2 Christmas Performance 2013 

 

Child’s name: ______________________________ Year: _____________________ 

 

I require ___________seats for the performance.  

 

I would appreciate ___________ spare seats if they become available.  

 

Signed: _________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 

 


